GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)
RBA No. 27372017
No.2017/AC-II(CC)Y/ TAMS/37/1 New Delhi, Dated ©6.03.2017
FA&CAQs,
All Zonal Railways

Sub: Implementation of Traffic Accounts Module System
Aok ok
Kindly refer to Board’s letter of even no. dated 15.02.2017 whereby Part-11l/Annexure-1I11 of Draft
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU), which is related to deliverables by Centre for Railway Information
Systems (CRIS) in respect of implementation of Traffic Accounts Management System(TAMS) application
software in Traffic Accounts Offices of Zonal Railways, was forwarded for examination and furnish comments
thereon within 10 days i.e by 25.02.2017. However, reply thereto is still awaited.

It may please be appreciated that comments of the ultimate users of TAMS application software are
vital so that suggestion, if any, in this regard could be incorporated in the MOU before its execution. Since the
work on implementation of TAMS is to start in the current Financial Year , the comments called for may
please be furnished immediately by FAX, endorsing copy thereof to FA&CAO, Northern Railway who has
been nominated by Board for signing of the MOU and also making payment thereof to CRIS. Even if there is
no suggestion to offer by the Railway, then also reply should be furnished indicating ¢ No comments to offer’.
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* (Naresh Salecha)

Adviser (Accounts)
Railway Board.

Copy for information to:

Director Finance,CRIS,Chanakyapuri,New Delhi-110021.




